
Notice of Public Hearing on Proposed Annexation 

 

Annexation of a 934.34 +/- acre tract of land out of the William Pettus Survey, 

Abstract No. 21, generally located near the intersection of State Highway 80 

and FM 1984. 
 

The San Marcos City Council will conduct one public hearing on the proposed voluntary annexation by 

petition of the landowners of the area described in this notice.  At the hearing, the City Council will hear 

and consider comments on issues related to the City’s proposed annexation of the area.  

 

 
Public Hearing Date and Time: 

December 12, 2018; 6:00 p.m. 

 

Public Hearing Location: City 

Council Chambers, City Hall, 630 

E. Hopkins St., San Marcos. 

 

 

The City of San Marcos does not 

discriminate on the basis of 

disability in the admission or access 

to its services, programs, or 

activities. Individuals who require 

auxiliary aids and services for this 

meeting should contact the City of 

San Marcos ADA Coordinator at 

512-393-8000 (voice) or call Texas 

Relay Service (TRS) by dialing 7-

1-1. Requests can also be faxed to 

512-393-8074 or sent by e-mail to 

ADArequest@sanmarcostx.gov. 
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